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END OF LIFE NOTIFICATION 
EOL-POS-240417 
 
This End of Life Notification serves to inform the Purchaser and Consumer of the discontinued availability of the Sensata 

part numbers listed herein in accordance with the described timeline. 

Issue Date: April 17, 2024 

Effective Date: April 17, 2024 

Subject: Update - End of Life Notification of Select Potentiometer Part Numbers 

Scope: 

Sensata has discontinued sales of select potentiometer part numbers as shown below. This 
notification is intended to provide updated guidance related to this previous notification for the 
potentiometer product line affecting wire-wound and hybrid potentiometers. 
 

For Part Numbers 12XX thru 18XX –  

• For part numbers where the third digit is a 2 (i.e. 162X-) an industrial cross/replacement 
component may be available. (No flight-certified products) 

• For part numbers where the third digit is a 0 or 3 (i.e. 120X- or 183X-) These part 
numbers are fully obsoleted with no direct replacement available 
 

For Part Numbers 22XX through 28XX   

• These part numbers are fully obsoleted with no direct replacement available 
 

For Part Numbers 32XX through 47XX  

• These part numbers are fully obsoleted with no direct replacement available 

 
Alternative Products/Models: 
 
Industrial-grade replacements for additional custom parts related to this EOL can be reviewed 
upon request. Sensata values your business, and we regret any inconvenience this may cause. 
We remain at your disposal for any support you should need. 
 

       Adi Murthy 

Sensors & Switches, Product Line Director 
(Industrial) 
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